
The National Insurance Board reserves the right to accept or reject any or all bids/interest 
that have been submitted for consideration. 

The National Insurance Board of The Bahamas (NIB) is seeking 
proposals from eligible insurance companies for the  

coverage of its Life and Medical Insurance Plan for the active and retired 
Employees of NIB for a two-year period effective May 1, 2025 through 

April 30, 2027. 
 

Interested parties are required to send an email to  
groupinsurancetender@nib-bahamas.com no later than  

Friday, March 7, 2025, so that tender documents can be distributed along 
with any updates, bid clarifications, and/or responses to  

queries. All bid queries should be made via email by  
Friday, March 14, 2025.  

 
All proposals must be emailed for submission to  

groupinsurancetender@nib-bahamas.com no later than  
3:00 p.m. on Friday, March 28, 2025.  

 
The subject line of the proposal submission email must indicate: 

“PROPOSAL FOR LIFE AND MEDICAL INSURANCE”  
 

Bids should be addressed and submitted to: 
The Director 

The National Insurance Board 
NIB Headquarters Building 

Baillou Hill Road 
Nassau, Bahamas 

 
For more information, visit us at: www.nib-bahamas.com  

GROUP LIFE AND MEDICAL INSURANCE 


